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Steve and Staci Shettler cut the ribbon for Steve
Shettler Media. After 30 days in the radio busi-
ness Steve now takes his skills to video via Face-
book and YouTube serving southeast Iowa and
beyond. You will find a wide variety of livestream
and recorded videos to watch throughout the
week. Find Steve on Facebook or YouTube or call
641.799.0677 for more information and advertis-
ing opportunities. https://www.facebook.com/
steveshettlermedia

Chamber Diplomats announce the
grand opening of The Bridge Church
at 1701 3rd Ave. East in Oskaloosa.
The ribbon is cut by Campus Pastors
Darik & Rachel Kooistra and daugh-
ter Zoe. Additionally, are Kerry Van
Hemert, Lead Pastor Marty Schmidt,
and Jerry Fuller. With roots in Pella
and Ottumwa, branches in Fairfield
and Centerville, Oskaloosa has been in
their vision for many years. Join them Sundays at 9 or 10:30 am. “Bridge Kids” from birth - 5th grade
are welcome at the same times. Find them on Facebook or call Pastor Kooistra at 641-629-0595.

Pizza Ranch Oskaloosa celebrated their Grand
Re-Opening Monday, September 18 with
Operating Partner and General Manager Kandi
Seyb cutting the ribbon. Located at 124 High
Ave. West, Pizza Ranch is open from 11 am to
9 pm, 7 days a week. You can even come in at 8
am to enjoy coffee, cactus bread and breakfast
pizza. They have two party rooms available.

Pizza Ranch staff, along with Seyb and the Chamber Diplomats, are Devin Jones, Assistant GM; Michael
McDonald, LaTisha Cochran, Jessica Martin, and Cameron Hirl. Call 641.676.7992.

The ribbon is cut at
Oskaloosa’s Pizza
Hut location by GM
Hailey Kraus. Since
opening in February
of 2023, business
has been booming
with online and

call-in orders. Located at 703 S Market St, one of America’s largest
pizza chains is ready to offer Carryout and Delivery services. Hours of
operation are 10:30 AM to 11:00 PM on Friday and Saturday, and until
10:00 PM on weekdays. Place your orders online at www.pizzahut.
com, with the Pizza Hut app or call 641-569-8265.

Robert Fee & Ashley
Vander Meiden cut
the ribbon at Fee’s
Construction and
Lighting, 301 A Ave
East, Oskaloosa.
Robin Rolfes (aka
mom & bookkeeper),

and children Maxeen and Cleo were in on the event. Robert has
been in Oskaloosa 7 years now where his roofing, siding and gutter
business has expanded into holiday lighting and landscape lighting.
With recent training the holiday lighting business has now added
wreaths, trees, garland, and such. They are happy to hang, remove
and store the leased lighting for you. Stop in office, visit Facebook, or
call 641.638.4363 for your roofing and holiday lighting needs.

Gee Cheema and wife Ashu Sidhu
cut the ribbon at Highway Liquors
& Tobacco at 2278 Hwy. 63 North,
Oskaloosa. Conveniently located in
Hotel O, they offer a wide assort-
ment of liquors and tobaccos at very
competitive prices. Stop in or have
Sara’s Quickie Deliveries bring it right
to you. They are open from 8 am – 10
pm 7 days a week, and until 11 pm
on weekends. PH: 641.295.0215.

Visit us at www.clowvalve.com
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